
 

 

Homeowner fined for renting out sheds 
Winnipeg Free Press, September 16, 2009 

 

A Winnipeg homeowner, Charlie Warman, has been fined by the Manitoba Health 
Department for housing two people in sheds behind his house.  The two tenants paid $100 
per month and claim they would otherwise be homeless if it were not for Warman.  There is 
now a scramble to find housing for the two.  Read the story here, and links to previous 
articles. 
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